
From: Grittner, Paul V - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 1:18 PM 
To: Dettmer, Karen 
Subject: RE: Request for Update, 1333 W Pierce St, BRRTS # 02-41-409441 
 
Karen,  
 
Thanks for the update, please let me know when you find out more.  I started here in June, so I guess I’m 
still relatively new.   
 
Paul  
 

From: Dettmer, Karen [mailto:Karen.Dettmer@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 9:42 AM 

To: Grittner, Paul V - DNR 
Cc: Kristin Kurzka 

Subject: RE: Request for Update, 1333 W Pierce St, BRRTS # 02-41-409441 

 
Paul, 
 
The additional round of sampling was completed in May 2013.  Due to some staff changes at Sigma, the 
data has not been reviewed.  Kristin is now working on reviewing the data and will be submitting a 
proposal to me for additional work in the next couple weeks.  I will keep you updated on our course of 
action when I receive the results. 
 
I don’t believe we’ve met – are you new to SE Region? 
 
Thanks, 
Karen 
 

From: Grittner, Paul V - DNR [mailto:Paul.Grittner@wisconsin.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 4:00 PM 

To: Dettmer, Karen 
Subject: Request for Update, 1333 W Pierce St, BRRTS # 02-41-409441 

 
September 24, 2013 
 
Subject:           Request for Status Update 
                            TRY-CHEM CORP site at 1333 W Pierce Street, Milwaukee, WI  
                            WDNR FID #241078530; BRRTS # 02-41-409441 
 
Dear Ms. Dettmer,  
 
It has been a little over a year since the DNR has received any correspondence regarding the above site 
and is therefore requesting an update on recent environmental remediation activities.  On June 11, 
2012, the DNR received an e-mail stating that at least one more round of groundwater samples would 
be collected before applying for closure.  Have additional samples been collected since that time?  Are 

mailto:Karen.Dettmer@milwaukee.gov
mailto:Paul.Grittner@wisconsin.gov


any more sampling rounds planned, or is it anticipated that a request for closure will be made in the 
near future?        
 
Any information you can provide regarding this case would be appreciated, thank you.   
 
 

  Paul Grittner 
Hydrogeologist 

Bureau of Remediation & Redevelopment 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

() phone:           (414) 263-8541 

() e-mail:          paul.grittner@wisconsin.gov 

 
We are committed to service excellence.  Click here to evaluate how I did. 

 

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public 

records.  Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, 

senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject 

to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention 

requirements.  See City of Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at 

www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer 

mailto:paul.grittner@wisconsin.gov
http://5.selectsurvey.net/DNR/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=AWaReCSS
http://www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer

